
From: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella  
Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 8:58 AM 
To: Thomas Cullen 
Cc: Ben Rogers 
Subject: RE: Request for extension re comments on exposure drafts: Silviculture Award 2010 and the Sugar Industry Award 
2010 

 
Good morning Thomas 
 
An extension for filing submissions in the Silviculture and Sugar Industry awards is granted.  Submissions are 
now due by COB on Friday 12 April 2019. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  

Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

From: Thomas Cullen <TCullen@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 3 April 2019 2:25 PM 
To: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella <Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au> 
Subject: Request for extension re comments on exposure drafts: Silviculture Award 2010 and the Sugar Industry Award 
2010 

 
Dear Mirella, 
 
Further to our previous email seeking an extension for comments on the exposure drafts for the Pastoral and 
Horticulture awards until 12

th
 April 2019, we would now respectfully ask that this extension also be applied to 

our comments due on exposure drafts for the Silviculture Award 2010 and the Sugar Industry Award 2010. 
 
Unfortunately we have had little time to view and assess the drafts for comment in the time since they were 
released, as we have been dealing with a number of significant matters that have demanded a great deal of 
our attention during this time – primarily in relation to the Federal budget and upcoming election. We 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Thomas Cullen | Policy Officer, Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5659 | M 0423 834 142 | Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 | TCullen@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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The information in this email and any attachments is strictly for the intended addressee(s) for purposes agreed and 
approved by the National Farmers’ Federation. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you have 
received this email and you are not the an intended addressee, any confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you are 
not permitted to read, distribute or otherwise use the information it contains. Unless otherwise specified, media releases 
and other information intended for the public domain may be circulated and reproduced without further permission. This 
email does not constitute formal advice or consent, commitment or agreement by the sender or the National Farmers’ 
Federation unless specifically approved and indicated. If you have received this communication in error or wish to be 
removed from a distribution list, please contact the National Farmers' Federation on +61 2 6269 5666. 

 
  

  

 


